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The First Denver Show Update is Now Online and Ready for Viewing! 
  

Three new mineral rooms will get things started and many more will follow 
in the days to come! I brought back a huge number of beautiful specimens 
in all size and price ranges and I'll try to get an update online every couple 
of weeks if not sooner. 
  
      Here are the first website links to visit the new mineral rooms! 
  

                        * Denver 2009 Room 1 * 
               * Denver 2009 Room 2 * 
               * Denver 2009 Room 3 * 
  

All three rooms can be easily accessed using the "click through" links at the 
bottom of each page! Please e-mail if you have any questions. 
  
Enjoy the update! Reasonable offers and layaways are always welcome!  
  
More to follow soon... 
  
Kevin 
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